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I am responding to your letter to Mr. William Raymond, Millstone Senior Resident Inspector'

and your subsequent telephone conservation with him on June 17,1991.

We have referred your concerns to Mr. Jack Dolan, Chairman, Radiological Assistnace
| Committee, Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) Region I for their review and

followup. Additionally, as discussed between yourself and Mr. Raymond, these concerns
have been discussed with Northeast Utilities.
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| We appreciate your informing us of these concerns. Please call Mr. Craig Conklin of my
j staff at (215)-337-5083 if you have any further questions for comments.
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! Sincerely,
1

i

i Original Signed By:
Wdham J. Lazarus

William J. Lazarus, Chief
Emergency Preparendess Section

cc:
J. Dolan, FEMA RI'
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